Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: May 2, 2018 4:27 PM

To: Morton, David BCUC:EX

Subject: BCUC meeting with Minister Mungall
Hi David,

I have spoken with my team and we are hoping to have the meeting at 1:30 tomorrow, instead of 1pm. Since the
Minister is in Vancouver we might be able to do a face to face meeting but this will be dependent on couple of factors
we have not confirmed yet. | will be able to confirm tomorrow morning, | Just wanted to keep you up to date with the
progress.

Thank you kindly

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX
Sent: May 4, 2018 2:52 PM

To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX
Subject: Re: May 14

Let’s do 45. If they need it they can take it
Sent from my iPhone

On May 4, 2018, at 2:02 PM, Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX <Marlene.Cochrane@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Kate. Can we please extend Roundtable back to one hour, or even 45 minutes on May 14. Thanks.

Marlene Cochrane

Executive Coordinator | Deputy Minister’s Office
Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources
Victoria | British Columbia

Phone (778) 698 7254
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX
Sent: May 7, 2018 9:59 AM
To: Neilson, Kirsten ENV:EX
Subject: Energy Services

Good Morning,

Minister Mungall may not be able to meet in person this morning as she has been delayed. We are hopeful that she will
make it to this mornings meeting but if she does not make it we will have a staff member attend.

Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: May 8, 2018 12:37 PM

To: MclLaren, Chris PREM:EX

Subject: RE: REQUESTING Re: May 15 meeting with Geoscience BC

Minister Mungall will be in attendance. | will confirm the DM once | know for sure. | have also requested an update BN
as we did meet with Geoscience last week

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

From: McLaren, Chris PREM:EX

Sent: May 8, 2018 9:48 AM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX <Kate.Duncan@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: REQUESTING Re: May 15 meeting with Geoscience BC
Importance: High

Hi Kate,
Further to our request for an updated BN, we would also like to invite Minister Mungall and your DM, or the ADM
associated with this file, to the meeting with Geoscience.

The pre-brief will take place in the PO on Tuesday, May 15 at 4:45 pm.
The meeting will take place in the PO on Tuesday, May 15 at 5 pm.

The attendees as follows:

Gavin Dirom, President

Carlos Salas, VP and Chief Scientific Officer
Bruce Madu, VP Minerals and Mining

Thank you for confirming attendance for this meeting at your earliest convenience.
Cheers,
Chris

Chris McLaren, Scheduling Officer
Office of the Premier
250-387-1806

From: MclLaren, Chris PREM:EX
Sent: Monday, May 7, 2018 2:16 PM
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To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX
Subject: UPDATE Re: May 15 meeting with Geoscience BC

Hello Kate,
Further to the attached BN that you provided to our office, can you please send the information below to the ministry
to see if a further update is required to the BN regarding this additional information.
Thank you for letting me know by May 10.

Cheers,
Chris

Chris McLaren, Scheduling Officer
Office of the Premier
250-387-1806

| believe that this Strategic Plan combined with our emerging multi-year Scientific Project Plan will be
the foundational guidance and pillars of Geoscience BC’s long term success in building lasting
partnerships and delivering credible and relevant earth science in British Columbia for years to come.

Perhaps we could have a quick chat before May 15?
Thanks, Gavin

Gavin C. Dirom
President and CEO
Geoscience BC

604.662.4147 ext. 23

778.233.6459 (cell)

dirom@geosciencebc.com

1101 - 750 West Pender St., Vancouver BC, V6C 2T7
Website | Twitter | Facebook| LinkedIn

Geoscience BC has released its Strategic Plan 2018-2022! Explore the plan!

Join the Geoscience BC mailing list to receive the latest data and updates!

This email transmission is confidential and may contain proprietary information for the exclusive use of the intended
recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete all copies.
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

(Marlene.Cochrane@gov.bc.ca); McCann, Meghan EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: May 15, 2018 11:35 AM

To: Fitzpatrick, Brigitte EMPR:EX; Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX
Subject: RE: Briefinf on Geothermal Paper

Hello,

I have to cancel this briefing for right now. | will figure out when we can reschedule this but for right now | need to

cancel it.
Sorry

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please

notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

From: Fitzpatrick, Brigitte EMPR:EX

Sent: May 9, 2018 3:44 PM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX <Kate.Duncan@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: Briefinf on Geothermal Paper

Sure, if you can send a meeting invite, that would be great. Thanks.

Brigitte Fitzpatrick

A/ Executive Coordinator

Electricity and Alternative Energy Division

Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources
PO Box 9314 Stn Prov Govt

4th Floor, 1810 Blanshard Street

Victoria, BC V8W 9N1

250-952-0673

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX
Sent: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 3:41 PM
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To: Fitzpatrick, Brigitte EMPR:EX
Subject: FW: Briefinf on Geothermal Paper

Hi Brigitte,

Would Les be available to brief the Minister on may 16" at 3pm? There is a very good chance we will be in estimates but
in the off chance that we are not this would be the best opening.

Let me know
Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

From: Maclaren, Les EMPR:EX

Sent: May 9, 2018 3:32 PM

To: Sanderson, Melissa EMPR:EX <Melissa.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca>; Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX <Kate.Duncan@gov.bc.ca>
Cc: Fitzpatrick, Brigitte EMPR:EX <Brigitte.Fitzpatrick@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: Briefinf on Geothermal Paper

Sure. Kate can work with Brigitte to set something up. | would like to include the author and our geothermal expert
Warren Walsh if possible.

Les

From: Sanderson, Melissa EMPR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 3:23 PM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX <Kate.Duncan@gov.bc.ca>; Maclaren, Les EMPR:EX <Les.MacLaren@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Briefinf on Geothermal Paper

Hi — can we set up a time for you to speak with Minister about this?
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX
Sent: May 23, 2018 12:11 PM
To: Beresford, Charley FIN:EX
Subject: RE: Meeting Request

Dear Charley Beresford,

Minister Mungall would be happy to meet with you, sorry for my delayed response but | was waiting to confirm an
opening for you to meet.

Are you available on May 31°' at 2PM? We are going into estimates, hopefully on the 29*" and | am hoping we will be out
by the 31°.

Let me know
Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

From: Beresford, Charley FIN:EX

Sent: May 9, 2018 12:54 PM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX <Kate.Duncan@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Sanderson, Melissa EMPR:EX <Melissa.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Meeting Request

Dear Kate,

As a newly minted Senior Executive Lead at Crown Agencies and Board Resourcing Office, | am organizing meetings with
Ministers and their Ministerial Assistants in the next few weeks about their appointment portfolios and checking in on
how things are working and how we might provide better support. Looking forward to hearing back from you about a
possible time!

My thanks,

Charley Beresford | Senior Executive Lead

Crown Agencies and Board Resourcing Office | CABRO

Ministry of Finance |778-974-2751 | Charley.Beresford@gov.bc.ca

1
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617 Government St, Victoria

Note: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is

privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in
error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: May 24, 2018 4:.03 PM

To: Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: Meeting Request for MLA Mungall from the Canadian Biosimilars Forum

Send regrets

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

From: Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX

Sent: May 24, 2018 3:00 PM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX <Kate.Duncan@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: Meeting Request for MLA Mungall from the Canadian Biosimilars Forum

From: Mungall.MLA, Michelle [mailto:Michelle.Mungall. MLA@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 2:43 PM

To: Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: Meeting Request for MLA Mungall from the Canadian Biosimilars Forum

Hello,

Looks like the request is for a meeting in Victoria from a national lobby group. We are unable to coordinate this meeting
from the CO.

Thanks!

Laurie Langille
) Constituency Assistant to the
& Hon. Michelle Mungall

A MLA Nelson-Creston
%= Office: 250-354-5944

E-mail: Laurie.Langille@leg.bc.ca
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Sign up to MLA Mungall’s monthly Newsletter HERE

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

From: Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX [mailto:EMPR.Minister@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 2:26 PM

To: Mungall.MLA, Michelle <Michelle.Mungall. MLA@leg.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: Meeting Request for MLA Mungall from the Canadian Biosimilars Forum

Referring to CO

Thank you!

From: Canadian Biosimilars Forum [mailto:secretariat@canadianbiosimilarsforum.ca]
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 8:05 AM

To: Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX

Subject: Meeting Request for MLA Mungall from the Canadian Biosimilars Forum

Dear MLA Mungall,

Please find attached a meeting request letter for May 30 or 31 from the Canadian Biosimilars Forum.

We look forward to hearing from you and will also be following up with your office regarding our request.

Thank you,

Ross Wallace

Secretary, Canadian Biosimilars Forum
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: May 29, 2018 1:17 PM

To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX
Subject: RE: 1:1 Minister and Dave Nic

Lets go with 30 minutes, they can make it longer if they wish. Minister to call Dave’s cell $-22

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

From: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX

Sent: May 29, 2018 1:11 PM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX <Kate.Duncan@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Q: 1:1 Minister and Dave Nic

Hi Kate. 30 or 60 minutes? By phone? Would you like Minister to call Dave’s cell? Thanks.

Marlene Cochrane

Executive Coordinator | Deputy Minister’s Office
Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources
Victoria | British Columbia

Phone (778) 698 7254

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 1:08 PM
To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX
Subject: 1:1 Minister and Dave Nic

Hi Marlene,

I need to schedule 1 on 1 meetings for the Minister and Dave, | was hoping to schedule one for next week but | see $.22
5.22 . Can we schedule the on 1 on 1 right after Roundtable on Monday June 11" and then again on the 25"?

Let me know
Thanks

Kate Duncan
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Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: May 30, 2018 12:07 PM

To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX (Marlene.Cochrane@gov.bc.ca)
Subject: FW: 104479 Chief and Council Invitation - Solar Project
Importance: High

HI Marlene

We are moving forward with this meeting request below. It will take place in Nelson so a pre brief will be on the phone.
Once | have a list of attendees and agenda | will pass on.

Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

From: Christopher McCurry [mailto:CMcCurry@agam.net]
Sent: May 30, 2018 10:17 AM

To: Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX <EMPR.Minister@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: 104479 Chief and Council Invitation - Solar Project
Importance: High

Good morning Kate, right now it’s looking like the 13" would be the ideal date from our end. We would for sure have
the Chief and two councillors and myself available that day to be in Nelson.

Can we make the Wednesday the 13" work from your end?

Regards,

?AQAM
COMMUNITY
ENTERPRISES

Christopher McCurry

Chief Executive Officer for 7agam Community Enterprises
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7:250.426.5717 BXT- 3543
cmccurry@agam.net | www.AQAM.net
7470 Mission Rd Cranbrook, BC V1C 7E5

From: Christopher McCurry

Sent: May-29-18 2:47 PM

To: 'Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX' <EMPR.Minister@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: 104479 Chief and Council Invitation - Solar Project

Good afternoon Kate, absolutely we can come to Nelson. With short notice I’'m not sure of the availability of Chief and
Council but if you throw some suggested dates at me | can coordinate as quickly as | can.

Regards,

?AQAM
COMMUNITY
ENTERPRISES

Christopher McCurry
Chief Executive Officer for ?agam Community Enterprises
1:250.426.5717 ©T-3%43

cmccurry@agam.net | www.AQAM.net
7470 Mission Rd Cranbrook, BC V1C 7E5

From: Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX [mailto:EMPR.Minister@gov.bc.ca]
Sent: May-29-18 2:28 PM

To: Christopher McCurry <CMcCurry@agam.net>

Subject: RE: 104479 Chief and Council Invitation - Solar Project

Hello,

Minister Mungall would be delighted to meet with you in Nelson, if you are still able to do this. The first two weeks of
June would be the best, do you think you would be available for then?

Let me know when you might be able to make it to Nelson and | will provide some possible dates.
thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.
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From: Christopher McCurry [mailto:CMcCurry@agam.net]
Sent: May 15, 2018 8:30 AM

To: Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX <EMPR.Minister@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: 104479 Chief and Council Invitation - Solar Project

ki?su?k wifnam Minister Mungall,

?agam Chief and Council have asked me to cordially invite yourself and your team to a Chief and Council session for a
date and a time that would work for you. We also recognize that g 22
522 we want to very much respect that so Chief and Council have suggested that they can come to you. They
would be happy to drive to the West Kootenays on a date and time that worked for you and your team.

We look forward to working directly with you and your team towards the communities dream of an ?agam utility solar
project.

Best regards,

?AQAM
COMMUNITY
ENTERPRISES

Christopher McCurry
Chief Executive Officer for ?7agam Community Enterprises
T:250.426.5717 EXT-3543

cmccurry@agam.net | www.AQAM.net
7470 Mission Rd Cranbrook, BC V1C 7E5
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